
  

 
 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

Gloucester Township Municipal Utilities Authority 
401 West Landing Road 

P.O. Box 216 
Glendora, New Jersey 08029-0216 

(856) 227-8666 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed proposals will be received by the Gloucester Township 
Municipal Utilities Authority (“GTMUA”) up to 2:00 p.m. prevailing time, on Thursday, January 21, 2021 
at which time the proposals will be publicly unsealed and the contents announced for the following:   

GTMUA CONSULTING ENGINEER 
GTMUA CONFLICT ENGINEER 

GTMUA SPECIAL TECHNICAL ENGINEERING CONSULTANT (For Collection System & Solid Waste) 
GTMUA SOLICITOR 
GTMUA AUDITOR 

GTMUA BOND COUNSEL 
 

The Request for Proposal documents may be examined and/or obtained from the Gloucester Township 
Municipal Utilities Authority Administrative Office, Landing Road, Chews Landing, Glendora, NJ, during 
normal business hours. The term of the appointments will be from February 5, 2021 through the 
Reorganization Meeting of 2022.  

Proposals may be hand delivered or mailed.  In the case of mailed proposals, the Authority assumes 
no responsibility for proposals received after the designated time and date, and will return late proposals 
to the Bidder unopened. 

This Request for Proposals is being solicited through a fair and open process in accordance with the 
requirements of N.J.S.A. 19:44A-20.4 et seq. 

Dated:   January 4, 2021 

 
Marlene Hrynio 
Administrative Secretary  


